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January 14, 2016

Honorable Edmund G. Brown, Jr.
Governor, State of California
State Capitol
Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Governor Brown:

We are writing to respectfully request your support to restore funding for
community based services for the developmentally disabled and for the
implementation of a reimbursement system that will ensure the sustainability of
these vital services.

Currently, there are 80,000 residents in Los Angeles County living with
developmental disabilities who, along with their families and loved ones, rely on
community based programs to provide critical services and support.

Unfortunately, reductions to State funding for developmental disability services,
while costs of care have risen, have eroded the quality of and access to these
important services. This has significantly impacted local regional centers and non
profit service providers who are struggling to serve more individuals with fewer
resources. Providers in Los Angeles County, and throughout the State, are facing
increased caseloads and higher costs for providing these critical services.

If funding cuts are not restored, vital services will disappear, leaving one of our
most vulnerable communities exposed to a greater risk of institutionalization.
Furthermore, it is essential that current funding for the developmentally disabled is
effectively allocated and that these funds be decentralized to maximize its
availability to serve the developmentally disabled.
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Your consideration of this important request is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

MARK RlDLY-THOMAS
Su isor, Second District
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ON ABE
Supervisor, Fourth District

HILDA L. SOLIS
Chair of the Board
Supervisor, First District
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SHEILA KUEHL
Su ervi r, Third District

R
MICH4EL E. NTöNOVICH
Supervisor, frthh District



COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

KEN7LT1I II \l IN IL\LL Of ADMINISTRr\TION MARK RIDLEY-THOMAS

50)) WI1ST TLMPLE STEEL 1, ROOM 310
LOS NGLL[S, C \090RNL\ 91)012

(213) 974-1411 • F \X (213) 033-31(0) SHEILA KUEHI

DON KNABE

MICHAEL D. ANTONOVICI-I

January 14, 2016

The Honorable Toni G. Atkins
Speaker of the Assembly
State Capitol, Room 219
Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Assembly Member Atkins:

We are writing to respectfully request your support to restore funding for
community based services for the developmentally disabled and for the
implementation of a reimbursement system that will ensure the sustainability of
these vital services.

Currently, there are 80,000 residents in Los Angeles County living with
developmental disabilities who, along with their families and loved ones, rely on
community based programs to provide critical services and support.

Unfortunately, reductions to State funding for developmental disability services,
while costs of care have risen, have eroded the quality of and access to these
important services. This has significantly impacted local regional centers and non
profit service providers who are struggling to serve more individuals with fewer
resources. Providers in Los Angeles County, and throughout the State, are facing
increased caseloads and higher costs for providing these critical services.

If funding cuts are not restored, vital services will disappear, leaving one of our
most vulnerable communities exposed to a greater risk of institutionalization.
Furthermore, it is essential that current funding for the developmentally disabled is
effectively allocated and that these funds be decentralized to maximize its
availability to serve the developmentally disabled.

PATRICK OGAWA
\CTING EXI(CUTIVE OFFICER



The Honorable Toni G. Atkins
January 14, 2016
Page 2

Your consideration of this important request is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

MARK RIDLEHOMAS
Su ervisor, Second District
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HILDA L. SOLIS
Chair of the Board
Supervisor, First District
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SHEILA KUEHL
Superpsor,/r ird DJ?trict
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MICHA4ID. jJ’tOr.JOVlCH
Supervis, Fifth District
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Supervisor, Fourth District
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January 14, 2016

The Honorable Kevin de LeOn
President Pro Tempore of the Senate
State Capitol, Room 205
Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Senator de LeOn:

We are writing to respectfully request your support to restore funding for
community based services for the developmentally disabled and for the
implementation of a reimbursement system that will ensure the sustainability of
these vital services.

Currently, there are 80,000 residents in Los Angeles County living with
developmental disabilities who, along with their families and loved ones, rely on
community based programs to provide critical services and support.

Unfortunately, reductions to State funding for developmental disability services,
while costs of care have risen, have eroded the quality of and access to these
important services. This has significantly impacted local regional centers and non
profit service providers who are struggling to serve more individuals with fewer
resources. Providers in Los Angeles County, and throughout the State, are facing
increased caseloads and higher costs for providing these critical services.

If funding cuts are not restored, vital services will disappear, leaving one of our
most vulnerable communities exposed to a greater risk of institutionalization.
Furthermore, it is essential that current funding for the developmentally disabled is
effectively allocated and that these funds be decentralized to maximize its
availability to serve the developmentally disabled.
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Your consideration of this important request is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

HILDA L. SOLIS
Chair of the Board
Supervisor, First District

MARK RIDL THOMAS SHEILA KUEHL
Supervisor, Second District Su ervisor, Third istrict

MICHEL D. ANTrNOVICH
Supervisor, Fourth District Supervisor, Fifth District
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January 14, 2016

The Honorable Jean Fuller
Senate Minority Floor Leader
State Capitol, Room 305
Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Senator Fuller:

We are writing to respectfully request your support to restore funding for
community based services for the developmentally disabled and for the
implementation of a reimbursement system that will ensure the sustainability of
these vital services.

Currently, there are 80,000 residents in Los Angeles County living with
developmental disabilities who, along with their families and loved ones, rely on
community based programs to provide critical services and support.

Unfortunately, reductions to State funding for developmental disability services,
while costs of care have risen, have eroded the quality of and access to these
important services. This has significantly impacted local regional centers and non
profit service providers who are struggling to serve more individuals with fewer
resources. Providers in Los Angeles County, and throughout the State, are facing
increased caseloads and higher costs for providing these critical services.

If funding cuts are not restored, vital services will disappear, leaving one of our
most vulnerable communities exposed to a greater risk of institutionalization.
Furthermore, it is essential that current funding for the developmentally disabled is
effectively allocated and that these funds be decentralized to maximize its
availability to serve the developmentally disabled.
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Your consideration of this important request is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

/J
HILDA L. SOLIS
Chair of the Board
Supervisor, First District

MARK RIDLEY-T OMAS SHEILA KUEHL
Supervisor, Second District upervisor, Third District

ON]KNABE MIC AEL D. ANTONOVICH
Supervisor, Fourth District Supervisor, Fifth District



COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

KENNETh ILUIN hALL 01 D\hIN1STRAThON. MARK RIDLEY-THOMAS

SlIt) \9LST TEMPLE STREET. ROOM 383
LOS \NGELLS C\LIFORNI 6 9(1012

(213) 974-1411 • fAX (213) 633 3100
SHEILA KUEHL

DON KNABE

MICHAEL D. ANTONOVICH

January 14, 2016

The Honorable Chad Mayes
Assembly Minority Floor Leader
State Capitol, Room 3104
Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Assembly Member Mayes:

We are writing to respectfully request your support to restore funding for
community based services for the developmentally disabled and for the
implementation of a reimbursement system that will ensure the sustainability of
these vital services.

Currently, there are 80,000 residents in Los Angeles County living with
developmental disabilities who, along with their families and loved ones, rely on
community based programs to provide critical services and support.

Unfortunately, reductions to State funding for developmental disability services,
while costs of care have risen, have eroded the quality of and access to these
important services. This has significantly impacted local regional centers and non
profit service providers who are struggling to serve more individuals with fewer
resources. Providers in Los Angeles County, and throughout the State, are facing
increased caseloads and higher costs for providing these critical services.

If funding cuts are not restored, vital services will disappear, leaving one of our
most vulnerable communities exposed to a greater risk of institutionalization.
Furthermore, it is essential that current funding for the developmentally disabled is
effectively allocated and that these funds be decentralized to maximize its
availability to serve the developmentally disabled.
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Your consideration of this important request is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

HILDA L. SOLIS
Chair of the Board
Supervisor, First District

MARK RIDLEY-T OMAS SHEILA KUEHL
Supervisor, Second District Superysor, Third District

o KNA E MICHAEL . ANTONOVICH
Supervisor, Fourth District Supervisor, Fifth District
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January 14, 2016

The Honorable Anthony Rendon
Speaker Elect of the Assembly
State Capitol, Room 5136
Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Assembly Member Rendon:

We are writing to respectfully request your support to restore funding for
community based services for the developmentally disabled and for the
implementation of a reimbursement system that will ensure the sustainability of
these vital services.

Currently, there are 80,000 residents in Los Angeles County living with
developmental disabilities who, along with their families and loved ones, rely on
community based programs to provide critical services and support.

Unfortunately, reductions to State funding for developmental disability services,
while costs of care have risen, have eroded the quality of and access to these
important services. This has significantly impacted local regional centers and non
profit service providers who are struggling to serve more individuals with fewer
resources. Providers in Los Angeles County, and throughout the State, are facing
increased caseloads and higher costs for providing these critical services.

If funding cuts are not restored, vital services will disappear, leaving one of our
most vulnerable communities exposed to a greater risk of institutionalization.
Furthermore, it is essential that current funding for the developmentally disabled is
effectively allocated and that these funds be decentralized to maximize its
availability to serve the developmentally disabled.
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Your consideration of this important request is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

/J
HILDA L. SOLIS
Chair of the Board
Supervisor, First District

MARKRIDLEY-T OMAS SHEILAKUEHL
Superisor, Second District Supervisor, Third District

N KNABE MICHAEL D. NTONOVICH
Supervisor, Fourth District Supervisor, Fifth District


